
 
To our Westview Family, 
 
We are excited to be able to welcome you back! Our goal is to re-open church services, 
for in-person gathering, on Father's Day, Sunday, June 21!    
 
We understand that many of you are ready to come back now and some of you aren't 
quite ready.  We will continue to livestream our second service (new time!--see below) 
for those who are unable to attend or simply need more time to return. 
 
Because of the need to provide a safe environment for church services and the reduced 
number of volunteers that will be available, we are modifying our Sunday service 
schedule and activities, for a period of time, to help us meet these challenges. Please 
note these important changes: 
 

·         NEW service times:  9:00 AM and 10:45 AM. 
·         Livestream service available at 10:45 AM only. Join us on our website or 

Facebook 
page. 

·         There will be no Connection Hour, nursery, or children's classes at this time, 
we encourage your whole family to attend the worship service.   

·         Our cafe won't be open for now, but feel free to bring your coffee with you.  
 
Our church will continue to follow the guidelines of local health authorities through the 
"Phase Out" period. In the event our Worship Center has more attendees than the 
guidelines allow, we will overflow to the new Kid's Activity Center where we can worship 
together with a live broadcast of the service.   
 
We will be sending you a video with some announcements soon.  It walk you through 
what to expect when we gather on June 21.  We are implementing the best safety 
factors we can to ensure we protect and respect each other during this time. We are 
excited to see you on the 21st! 
 


